
Cameron's interview : maybe a future
ruqbv leqend ?

On friday
Cameron

!1^^ 1trthLIIE -LJ ,

tolC us

Eirst, the
interview \^ras cool
and funny because
Cameron said a l-ot
of jokes but he
didn't want to sit
down. Then,
everybody r^/as

intert.ested. It
r,ras pleasant and
j-nteresting.

in the english c1ass, a
about him and his rugby

exeptional i-nterview.
DO NOT MTSS TT !!!!

luo* r,ere
i informat
Cameron
He is 24 years old and
he was born in NorLh
Am.pton in Englanci. His
name is CanLercn R-Lrg
and he started ::ugby at
the age cf L2. Now,
some responses to our
questicns:
ilournalist: - irühy did
choose ruqby and not
dance for example ?

Cameron: * I choose
rugby because f love
tacklinq.
*sourle Taughs in the
c,Lass*
.Tournalist:- Haha ok
Then... how did you
feel when England
lost ?

Cameron : -f was
disappointed when
England lost, they
brcke my heart. . "

Journalist:-I'm so sad
for you... bt-it now ...

who's your favour:ite
I ruobv plaver ?

lcrr*"i"",-it's Manut,-Tuilagi of course I

There isn't better I

,Journalist:-Ok. . . now
the last quescion ; Hcw
often do you train per
week ?Cameron:- I
train B times per
weeks "

rugbyman named
team for an

During the
interview, I liked
t.he moment. s when
Cameron joked.
It relaxed the
atmosphere in the
class ant it h/as
funny.
For my part / f
haven't asked any
questions because
I'm shy, that's
t,he other pup11s
who did it.

ts some
lon on

we.Eidreffi

.:$

!l;
r"

&


